TOWN OF BATH FINANCE COMMITTEE

Regular Meeting

Tuesday, December 7, 2021

- 1. CALL TO ORDER: By Chairman at 3:30pm.
- 2. ROLLCALL: Susan Webster (X) Beth Skinner (X) Greg Forney (A) Quorum Yes Also present: Councilman Rick Weber,
- 3. Finance Committee Minutes of November 16, 2021 were approved by Common Consent.
- 4. Town of Bath and BSWW bills were reviewed for Council approval.
- 5. The budget comparison was not available for review at this time.
- 6. An update on the progress of the Depot progress was presented by Chairman Webster. The Haz Mat work should be completed by the end of the year. Clerk Corrick has bookkeeping questions and Paula McClain, Project Manager with the Mills Group, has offered to work with the Town on any of these concerns
- 7. Chairman Webster discussed the Planning Commission's intent to be attentive to the Homeless Coalition's project and the Lotus remodel of the Green Street school property.
- 8. The next FC meetings will be December 20 & 21, 2021.
- 7. Adjournment by Common Consent.

Attest:

Chairman Sway Wells Date 12-20-21